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Hi Chris,
Thank you for delivering the amended Planning Proposal and documents this afternoon (7
December 2018) and your request to re-activate the proposal.
As discussed previously, this proposal must now be forwarded to Council’s Local Planning Panel
for advice and then sent to Council for consideration. Unfortunately the next Panel meeting is in
February 2019 and the next likely Council meeting is late February or early March 2019.
If we have any further questions in our assessment process we will contact you as soon as
possible.
Thank you.
Chris.
Christopher Pelcz
Coordinator - Strategic Planning | Lane Cove Council
48 Longueville Road Lane Cove NSW 2066
P: (02) 9911 3516 F: (02) 9911 3600
E: cpelcz@lanecove.nsw.gov.au
w: www.lanecove.nsw.gov.au
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Merry Christmas 2018

**********************************************************************
Looking for something in particular?
Visit our website: - www.lanecove.nsw.gov.au

**********************************************************************
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they
are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify
Lane Cove Council.

Information transmitted via email may be subject to corruption by the
process. Information contained in this email should not be relied upon 
where loss, damage or injury is possible. Verified information should
be obtained in writing directly from the authorised Council officers.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept by
Sophos for the presence of computer viruses.

**********************************************************************
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